

Headteacher; Mrs L Christian

John Ray Infant School

"learning together, aiming high, proud to be ourselves"

Notley Road, Braintree, Essex, CM7 1HL

Telephone: 01376 323071

Email: enquiries@johnrayinfants.essex.sch.uk

Thursday, 13 January 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Year Two SATS Information Sessions - Week Commencing 24th January.

We will be offering SATS Information Sessions for Year Two Parent/Carer's to come to on the following dates at 9.15am:

Monday 24th January - Kingfishers Tuesday 25th January - Robins Wednesday 26th January - Woodpeckers Thursday 27th January - Kestrels

- This will include a brief explanation of the assessments which will be carried out during the SAT'S fortnight in May for every child in Year Two.
- To explain how these assessments will be carried out at John Ray Infant.
- We will also be inviting your child to take home some helpful home learning activities.

Please could we ask only one parent/carer to attend and to please wear a mask whilst in the school unless you are exempt.

If you are unable to attend, we will place information on the school website.

We look forward to seeing you on the above dates.

Miss Springall Year 2 Co-Ordinator





